
INTRA-EUROPE TRADE – STS 
(SPAIN TURKEY SERVICE) – 
ALIAGA - TEMPORARY 
SUSPENSION 

EUA Advisory 
Mar 15, 2024 

Dear valued ONE customer, 

  

Please be informed the STS service suspended calls at Aliaga with 
immediate effect and until further notice due to congestion and poor 
productivity at Aliaga / Nemport terminal. 
The effective vessel is the M/V NJORD V0013. 

We will keep you informed when the Aliaga port call is reintroduced again. 

You may also refer to our published schedule: 
https://www.one-line.com/en/ecommerce-applications 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales 
account 
representative for additional support. 
https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

  

Yours faithfully, 
Ocean Network Express 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
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